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Spring is here and so is a wide variety of fun, interesting Co-Ed activities.  Here are three 
that are well worth looking into:

Annual Branch 8 BBQ June 16, 2015

Our Branch 8 BBQ will be held again at the Concord Community Park on Cowell Road (same 

venue as last year) on June 16, beginning at 3:00 pm.  

The dinner will be catered for the second year by Sir Tom Borman and his merry gang of pit 

bosses.  The price is a bargain at $25 per person and that includes appetizers, tri tip with all 

the fixins', dessert and beverages including wine and beer. 

You can reserve your slots by emailing BBQ Chairman Ed Benson at ebensonbwa@aol.com.    

We currently have 85 sign-ups and can handle 130, so get your names in for another sell-out 

event.  Chairman Ed will send out payment instructions well before the event.

mailto:ebensonbwa@aol.com


Ladies Day Luncheon June 8, 2015

 The next Ladies Day Luncheon will be held at the Contra Costa Country Club, Monday 8 
June, 2015. Come and enjoy the luncheon and be entertained by Cabaret singer Pamela 
Brooks. Full details on the menu are included with a registration form in the April issue of the
SIR Hotline, along with a Group Reservation form. The cost is $35.00 per person. A table will 
be set up in the lobby at our April and May luncheons if you have any questions or want to 
make your reservation then. 

Or, you can mail your registration form and check directly to Ed Dijkman at his address 
shown on the form. Be sure to include your selection of entree when you fill out the form -- 
salmon, chicken or vegetarian.  You may call Ed at 925-680-7756 if you need to make any 
changes. Feel free to call me if you need additional information. Remember, the earliest to 
sign up have priority.

Make your reservations early and join in on the fun!  

Jack Waddell, Ladies Day Luncheon Chairman
932-5664 jwaddell@astound.netairman

mailto:jwaddell@astound.netairman


Let’s Dine Out 2 (Intimate Dining for Small Groups)

 

Sorrento’s Restaurant   2/6/2015 Hosts: Jerry and Cindy Milano

Guests: Steve & Lynette Bishop, Jim & Sally Whitsett, Darryl & Barbara Sweetland

Dining out is one of the joys of retirement.  And in this area, we have an abundance of 
restaurants with a wide choice of cuisine.  Dine Out 2 has captured the best with its small 
group dining theme of a single table for eight and separate checks per couple.  Offerings this
year have filled up within a couple days of announcement so we are aware of the interest.  
Now what is needed is host/hostess to: 1. Select a restaurant, date and time  and 2. 
Arrange for a table of 8 and separate checks per couple

This will then be promoted for the benefit of other Branch 8 Sirs and their ladies. Groups of 
eight lend themselves to interesting conversations with fellow Sirs and their partners as well 
as allowing restaurants to show off its service and cuisine best.    Frequent opportunities may
occur between monthly Hotline issues.  Therefore, checking the web page for the latest 
announcements is encouraged.  http://www.sirbr8.com/letsdineout2/   

Chairman Don Atwater 673-1669 datwater@pacbell.net
Assistant Chairman Jerry Milano 934-3496  jerrymilano@astound.net    

mailto:jerrymilano@astound.net
mailto:datwater@pacbell.net
http://www.sirbr8.com/letsdineout2/


Some SIR Couples Activities

Bargain Bites—Barbecue—Bocce—Bowling—Bridge—Computers & Technology 
Explore and Eat—Golf—Walkers

Hikers—Dine Out—Ladies Day Luncheon
Let’s Dine In—PickleBall

Sirs at the Games—Sirs in the Garden—$ums in Retirement—
Travel—Travel Club—Wine Bargains

—Wine Finders 
What suggestions do you have?

For details, see www.sirbr8.com
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